
 

 

August 20, 2015 
 
 
Office of the Secretary 
Public Company Accounting Oversight Board 
1666 K Street, NW 
Washington, D.C 20006-2803 
 
RE: Supplemental Request for Comment – Rules to Require Disclosure of Certain Audit 
Participants on a New PCAOB Form – Release No. 2015-004 
 
Dear Office of the Secretary: 
 
WeiserMazars LLP commends the PCAOB for addressing the important topic of disclosing the name 
of the engagement partner on a new PCAOB form and appreciates the opportunity to provide 
comment.  Given the importance and relevance of this matter, we respectfully request the PCAOB 
consider extending the comment period for the Supplemental Request for Comment for an additional 
thirty days.  We believe extending the comment period during this time will allow us the opportunity 
to provide appropriate feedback.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Please direct any questions to Wendy B. Stevens, Partner-in-Charge, Quality Assurance, at (212) 
375-6699 or email wendy.stevens@weisermazars.com.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
WeiserMazars LLP 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


